
         COUNCIL MEETINGS

Wednesday 15 November 2.00pm  
(Council Chambers, Leongatha)

Dates are also listed on Council’s website 
at:

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/ 
meeting-dates

To watch the ‘open’ part of the meeting live 
or when it suits you, visit:

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live

Please contact the Governance Team for 
questions about Council Meetings.

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES

Looking for a new job? We might have the 
perfect position for you!

Check out our current vacant positions here: 

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/vacantpositions

South Gippsland Shire Council News

PRINCES STREET KORUMBURRA

Help us make the Princes Street, Korumburra 
school precinct safer.

South Gippsland Shire Council is investigating 
pedestrian and traffic management options to 
improve the Princes Street, Korumburra school 
precinct.

Council is wanting to hear from school 
communities, local residents and businesses, 
bus operators, emergency services and the 
wider community to gain insights into local and 
school traffic.

Please provide your feedback at: 
https://yoursay.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/

Feedback closes Friday 8 December 2023.

REQUEST FOR TENDER

Council is seeking submissions from qualified 
companies/applicants for the following:

RFT/378 – Korumburra Commercial Street 
Streetscape – Civil Construction

Tenders close at 2.00pm AEDT on Tuesday 21 
November 2023

Documentation is available from Council’s 
e-Tendering Portal

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/tenders

CONTACT US
9 Smith Street, Leongatha
03 5662 9200
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

Green Waste Amnesty Period
To assist the community with fire 
preparation efforts, South Gippsland 
Shire Council will be offering 
free green waste disposal at our 
Transfer Stations in Koonwarra, 
Foster, Korumburra, Mirboo North, 
Walkerville and Venus Bay until 
Sunday 31 December 2023. 

However, to improve the quality 
of the mulch produced, there are 
several plant species that are not 
accepted as green waste, including 
Blackberry, Ragwort, Broom, Mirror 
Bush, Kikuyu Grass, Hawthorn, Cape 
Weed, Gorse, Blue Butterfly Bush, 
Pampas Grass and Agapanthus. 

Species and green waste that are 

difficult to mulch properly are also not 
included in the amnesty such as palm 
fronds, Yuccas, Cordylines, branches 
over 300 millimetres in diameter and 
tree stumps. 

If any of these species are taken 
to a transfer station, they must be 
disposed of as general waste with 
applicable disposal fees applying. 
Alternatively, they can be disposed 
of through the kerbside green waste 
collection service as this material is 
subjected to a different composting 
process. 

For more information on the amnesty, 
please visit: www.southgippsland.vic.
gov.au/greenwasteamnesty

The ArtCubes have offi  cially relocated 
to Fish Creek where they will feature a 
program of local artists until 28 January 
2024.

As well as hosting an array of talent from 
the region’s artist, the ArtCubes will also 
support upcoming community events such 
as Fishy Stories and The Great Victorian 
Bike Ride.

To view the huge lineup of art at the 
ArtCubes, please visit:
https://visitsouthgippsland.com.au/artcubes

ArtCubes in 
Fish Creek 


